
ENHANCEMENT OF ASIA-WAF SERVICE WITH REVAMPED WA1 AND SW2 

Advisory 

Sep 20, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

ONE is excited to announce our enhanced WA1 and SW2 services by offering more frequencies for 

SW2 with additional Lekki port call in Nigeria and faster transit time to Ivory Coast. 

The new rotation will take effect as follow: 

WA1 – Qingdao call to be shifted to SW2 and add call Cotonou. 

Current: TAO-SHA-NGB-NSA-SIN-PKG-APP-TIN-TEM-LFW-PKG-SIN-TAO 

New: SHA-NGB-NSA-SIN-PKG-APP-TIN-COO-TEM-LFW-PKG-SIN-SHA 

With effective from: FELIXSTOWE (FOWT) v.439W ETA SHA 30/Sep/2024. 

SW2 – Add Lekki (bi-weekly basis) and TAO; Cotonou call to be shifted to WA1 

Current: SHA-NGB-XMN-NSA-SIN-TEM-COO-APP-ONN-ABJ-PKG-SIN-SHA 

New (bi-weekly Lekki and Onne call) 

TAO-SHA-NGB-XMN-NSA-SIN-ABJ-TEM-APP-LEK-ABJ-PKG-SIN-TAO 

TAO-SHA-NGB-XMN-NSA-SIN-ABJ-TEM-APP-ONN-ABJ-PKG-SIN-TAO 

With effective from: EA CENTAURUS (RSTT) v.006W ETA TAO 21/Sep/2024. 

<WA1> 

 

<SW2 - with Lekki Call> 

https://www.one-line.com/en/news/156/all-years/all-months


 

<SW2 - with Onne Call> 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your local sales office for additional 

support. 

Contact details can be found on our website https://www.one-line.com/. 

Sincerely, 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd 

 

https://www.one-line.com/

